




Covid-19, regarding cost and the fact that competitors outside Manitoba may not have their 
operations affected on September 30. However, it is our view that it is more important to 
send the message that September 30 is to be recognized in accordance with the intention 
of the Truth and Reconciliation Commission when it fashioned recommendation 80. In our 
view, in the long run achieving Reconciliation, of which recommendation 80 is an important 
step, will be in the best interests of all Manitobans. 

We are very conscious that the LMRC committee has no Indigenous representation and is 
making recommendations on legislation to honour communities, whose biggest issue is 
that government has made decisions for them in the past. 

We suggest that our recommendations be a part of the Indigenous consultation and 
Indigenous voices and views be heard and acted on. If possible, hearing their perspective 
and preference shared with LMRC would help focus our recommendation. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide advice on this matter. If you have any questions, 
or wish to discuss any aspect of this letter, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Chairperson, Michael Werier, at (204) 925-5359. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Rebeck 
Labour 
Caucus Chair 

Michael Werier 
Chairperson 

Peter Wightman 
Management 
Caucus Chair 

cc: Members of the Manitoba Labour Management Review Committee 




